
January 15, 2019

 To whom it may concern,

Do to the nature of our products (horse feed and supplements) we
do  not  provide  Material  Data  Handling  Sheets  (MSDS).   Our
products are grain based and are generally not hazardous.  Please
feel free to contact me  by phone at 775-246-3022 or by email at
r.merriner@richdelinc.com if you have any specific concerns.

Sincerely,

Richard A. Merriner
Richard Merriner
President
Richdel, Inc.

Richdel, Inc. PO Box 1968 Carson City Nevada 89702

Durvet Sand Rid
Durvet MSM EQ
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